
 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 
ANNUAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, April 19, 2016 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman, Lynne Black at 6:00 p.m. Present were: Lynne Black, 
Michael Wilson, Steve Bunda and Tressa Votis, Board Members. Also present were:  Del Baumgartner. 
Wayne Dahl, Laurie Bunda, Kenneth Priebe, Terry and Amy Coughlin, Bill and Sally Hickman, Tom 
Braunreiter, Pete and Carol Tomasi, Tinya and Tonya Walerko, Rick Hermus.     
 
On a motion by Terry Coughlin, second by Larry Sommer and all in favor, the minutes of the April 21, 
2015 Annual Town Board Meeting were approved as read. 
 
Tressa presented the 2015 Financial Statement and noted that the 2015 audit had been completed.  
 
On a motion by Amy Coughlin, second by Carol Tomasi, the 2017 Annual Meeting Date will be on 
Tuesday, April 18, 2017.  
 
Citizen’s Comments:  Bill Hickman expressed concern regarding propane delivery with posted road 
limits. Tinya and Tonya Walerko discussed ATV concerns near their residence. They asked if the 10 
MPH hour signs could be reinstalled and Larry mentioned they were replaced with 25 MPH signs due to 
a change in state statute. There were questions regarding if sand and gravel on the roads will be swept.  
 
On a motion by Larry Sommer, second by Del Baumgartner and all in favor, meeting adjourned at 6:42 
PM.  
 
______________________________ ______________________________ 
Lynne M. Black, Chairwoman   Michael Wilson, Supervisor 
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Steve Bunda, Supervisor   Tressa Votis, Clerk/Treasurer 


